Q. Medical Fee Revision
For Uninsured Foreign Visitors

The medical fees for patients who are not Japanese
nationals and are not enrolled in a valid public
health insurance system in Japan will be starting
from October 1,2025.

The fee per medical service fee point will increase
from the current ¥10 to ¥20(200%).

Funabashi General Hospital's medical resources are
funded by insurance premiums and taxes paid by
Japanese residents.In order to ensure fairness,we
have revised the fee structure so that foreign
patients bear a cost equivalent to that shouldered
by Japanese nationals.

We appreciate your understanding and

cooperation.

September 1,2025

Director General,Funabashi General Hospital
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